
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Dittrich, John W; "Mann, Ryan"
Cc: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Ridge Runner 7 St. #1 CTB Fire
Date: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 12:14:00 PM
Attachments: 1RP5148_fire_Signed-Initial C141.pdf

Dear Mr. Dittrich:
 
Please note that NMOCD database indicates State surface and mineral ownerships. NMSLO can verify.
 
The 1RP for this incident is

5148 8/7/2018 A Oxy Ridge Runner 7 State 1 H CTB
30-025-
41646 22S-33E-7L 7/7/2018

 
Please submit dated photo documentation of the impacted tank and fire-affected area for verification.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Dittrich, John W <Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 6, 2018 1:28 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: Ridge Runner 7 St. #1 CTB Fire
 
Olivia,
 
Attached is the C141 report for the notification of fire.  So sorry this took so long to get done, it was a combination of problems. 
Thank you for being patient.
 

Wade Dittrich
Environmental Specialist
Oxy Permian-New Mexico
575-390-2828 cell
575-397-8214 office
Wade_Dittrich@Oxy.com
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From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Dittrich, John W; rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Ridge Runner CTB
Date: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 12:03:00 PM

Mr. Dittrich:
 
An update is still required for the incident on July 7, 2018.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD 
Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 7:55 AM
To: Dittrich, John W <Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com>
Cc: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Ridge Runner CTB
 
Good morning Mr. Dittrich:
 
Please be advised that an initial C-141 for the aforementioned fire incident below is due tomorrow,
July 21, 2018.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 1:16 PM
To: Dittrich, John W <Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com>
Subject: RE: Ridge Runner CTB
 
Mr. Dittrich:
 
Thank you for the notification. What is the status of this release? Please be advised that a fire
incident, even without apparent fluids lost, still requires a release notification on a C-141 form.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Dittrich, John W <Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com> 
Sent: Sunday, July 8, 2018 3:00 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: Ridge Runner CTB
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Olivia,
 
Just wanted to inform you of a fire that happened on Saturday at the Ridge Runner CTB.  There were
no lost fluids as of yet reported.  An official report will be issued tomorrow with all the details.  I just
wanted to give you a heads up.  Thank you.
 

Wade Dittrich
Environmental Specialist
Oxy Permian-New Mexico
575-390-2828 cell
575-397-8214 office
Wade_Dittrich@Oxy.com
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